
Academic Council Update: September 2019 

We have revised the Terms of Reference to provide stronger communication with faculty. We 

also refined how Academic Council does business in order to be more accountable for 

actionable items.  

We have introduced internal meeting evaluations to help Council stay focused. 

Program costing methods have been refined and a new template has been instituted. 

Several policies were reviewed, including: 

 Program Overload Fees 

 Use of Electronic Devices in the Classroom 

 Program Re-admission 

 

Subcommittees: 

 The Faculty Evaluation Subcommittee has been working on a streamlined evaluation 

and implemented changes. 

 

 The Access and Success Subcommittee surveyed 259 College members to help direct 

processes and procedures with regard to student access. Currently working on mapping 

services for students to allow easy access to programming. 

 

 The Program Review Subcommittee will be welcoming presentations in the Fall from 

programs in review. 

 


